
a 

Middle/High School 

Christmas Giveaway! 

December 16 - December 18, 2020 

The Annual Christmas Giveaway will once again be 

held for middle and high school students from 
Wednesday December 16 through Friday 

December 18.   As you do your Christmas Shopping, 

please think about picking up an extra item to 

donate or making a basket of items to donate. 

These are suggestions but we are sure you know 

what your children like and what others would 

enjoy! 

Suggestions:  gift cards to restaurants, stores, etc. 

Anything sports themed:  shirts, sweatshirts, hats, etc. 

Candy, movie passes, App Store/iTunes gift cards, 

tech gadgets, etc. 

This year, due to limited space, gift cards would make 
an especially good donation. 

We ask that the items donated for the students are 

new. If you would like your items in a basket but would 

rather us put it together, we can do that! 

Please consider donating! We appreciate your help! 

Items can be dropped off at the school office. 




